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RE : EXPANSION OF LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES TO  
  PROGRAMS OTHER THAN MEDICINE AND ALLIED HEALTH 
 

Date : 24 NOVEMBER 2021 
 

The Commission on Higher Education (CHEd) announced the expansion of limited face-to-
face (LF2F) classes to all programs in areas under Alert Level 2.  Similarly, the Department of 
Education (DepEd) is currently conducting a pilot-testing of in-person classes for basic 
education.  In line with these mandates, we would like to inform the University staff and 
students of our institutional approach and preparations for the gradual transition to hybrid 



 


